
 

Woodford Green Primary School 

Friday 29/01/2021 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children 

You will have no doubt heard the latest announcement from the Prime Minister that 

schools will not open for all children any time before the 8th March 2021. We are all 

hoping that this will be the date for all children to return to school.  

For now, we will continue with our remote learning programme and key worker provi-

sion  for the time ahead. I would like to thank all parents and carers for the wonderful 

job you are doing to support the children in their learning. I also want to stress that we 

all understand that this is tricky to manage as parents have their own jobs and busy 

home lives to manage. The last thing we want to do, is to put further pressure on par-

ents. Please do let the teachers know if there is anything that they or the school can do 

to support you in this time and to make learning accessible for your children.  

We will continue with our programme of live lessons and teachers will share their time-

tables on Google Classroom weekly and daily. We do expect that all children submit 

their work for Shared Reading, English and Maths after the live lessons. Teachers will 

feed back to the children and set their next steps for learning based on this work. If you 

are having trouble submitting this work, please speak to the teachers who will try and 

make this as easy as possible for children to do. For the main subjects that are timeta-

bled, children should submit their work on that day. Teachers will also be adding record-

ed lessons to the timetable so that children can access some lessons at a time  suitable to 

them.  

I also want to thank all the children for what they are doing. Whenever I join a live les-

son, I can see children actively engaging in their learning, asking questions, smiling and 

enjoying the time to see one another. You have all done very well and I want to en-

courage you to keep going, to keep trying so hard and to keep up your super attitude to 

this very different way of learning. I asked some of you yesterday to tell me about your 

experiences of remote learning and lockdown and it was very interesting to hear your 

viewpoints. You were able to tell me that you enjoy some aspects of remote learning 

and that there are things that are quite fun. You also told me what you don’t like and 

how much you are missing your friends and school. All the teachers and I miss having 

you at school too.  

I am looking forward to seeing all of you online next week and reading some of the fan-

tastic work you are submitting every day.  

Stay Safe Everyone  

 

PJ Prince  

 



 
Stars of the Week  

Rec  Stanley and Noah R 

Year 1  Jax and James C 

Year 2 Yangyi and Elintio 

Year 3 Henry and Ayla   

Year 4 Sam H and Jesse  

Year 5 Ewan and Thomas W    

Year 6 Abdalla and  Reon  

 

   

 

Caught Being Kind   

Year 1 Ayyub  

Year 2 Elisabetta  

Year 3 Enis  

Year 4 Class award  

Year 5 Aaliya 

Year 6 Maya  

Gold  

Year 1  Cora, Eugenia, Zayaan and Grace   

Year 2  Shruthika, Rahmah, Annam, Junior and Gabriel  

Year 3  Alex 

Year 4  Charlotte C   

Year 5  Trinity   

Year 6  Maddie   

Writer of the week  

Rec Idrees  

Year 1 Alfie and Rachel  

Year 2 Emmanuel  

Year 3 Amani  

Year 4 Aila   

Year 5 Mimi and Lois  

Year 6 Laaila  

Well done to all of our children who have achieved an award this week. 



Please see the information below regarding testing in the Community: 

 

With 1 in 3 people with coronavirus not experiencing symptoms, getting tested is vital for those who are 

travelling regularly.  

We have four community test sites where you can walk-in and get tested be-

tween 10am - 7pm seven days a week.  

 Chingford Assembly Hall, Station Road, E4 7EN  

 One Hoe Street, Walthamstow E17 4SD 

 Jubilee Centre, Cathall Rd, Leytonstone, E11 4LA 

 Aldriche Way Community Room, below 118-132 Aldriche Way E4 9LZ 

For the full test sites, opening days and times, please visit the Waltham Forest website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Online Safety Training for Parents 

 

The online world is posing an ever-increasing risk to children and it is important 

that schools, parents and carers work in collaboration to take an active role in 

teaching children about online dangers and being responsible cyber citizens.  

 

Learning how to act safely when using the internet is an incredibly important 

part of safeguarding our children, and is key priority for our school. We are 

therefore delighted to provide E-Safety training for parents. 

 

The video in the link below was created by our IT provider, Levett Consultancy.  

Please click on the link to access the E- Safety Parents Training video. 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FeseAdit3O8 

 

We would welcome any feedback or suggestions you may have following this. 

In the meantime, if you have any questions or require further support, please do 

not hesitate to contact the school. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FeseAdit3O8


We currently have spaces for 

our 3 year old provision. 

Spread the word!! 
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